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September 30, 2003

Representative Loeffelholz:

I believe that this amendment addresses the concerns raised by DOR in its August 14,
2003, technical memo. You may wish to have DOR review the amendment. With
regard to the first point raised in DOR’s memo, however, | don’t believe that there are
any “conflicts” that need to be addressed by an amendment. | do agree with DOR that
it may be difficult for a town TID to meet some of the requirements in s. 66.1105, but
I don’t believe that any conflicts exist between the bill and s. 66.1105.
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